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2 June 2021

Mr Gavin Jones

Director — Competition Exemptions

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
23 Marcus Clarke Street

Canberra ACT 2601

By Email: gavin.jones@accc.gov.au

Dear Gavin

Qantas-JAL Application for Authorisation AA1000540: ACCC Request For Extension Of Time

We refer to the Commission’s letter dated 2 June 2021 in which it requests under section 90(10A) of the
Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (Cth) an extension of time until 17 September 2021 to consider the
above application in respect of the proposed Joint Business Agreement between Qantas Airways Limited
(Qantas) and Japan Airlines Co Limited (JAL) (collectively, the Applicants).

On behalf of the Applicants, we confirm that we agree to this extension and look forward to working with
the Commission during this time.

Yours sincerely

Michele Laidlaw
Head of Legal — Competition
Qantas Airways Limited

cc: Mr Shinya Kagamiyama, Head of Legal Affairs, General Counsel, JAL
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